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20th May 2022 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Year 4: Educational Visit to Al Rahma Mosque, Liverpool – Monday 20th June 2022 
 
Mrs Conreen has arranged a wonderful opportunity for our Year 4 children to enhance their religious 
educational studies next half term by visiting Al Rahma Mosque in Liverpool. The aim of the trip is to 
broaden their knowledge and understanding and gain an insight into the Islamic faith, beliefs and 
community. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £15.19 to cover the coach to Liverpool.  For those activities which take place 
wholly or mostly within school time, we ask for “voluntary contributions” to cover the cost. 
Unfortunately, we have to reserve the right to cancel visits if there are insufficient contributions.  
 
Please log on to Parent Pay to give permission and pay for this trip. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have the visit subsidised, but please still log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission for your child to attend the trip. 
 
Your children will need to be in their full school uniform on the day of the trip. They will be leaving 
school at 9.15am and shall return to school in time at approximately 11.30am; therefore, will be back in 
time for their usual lunchtime, so if your child has a packed lunch please send this is as normal.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Conreen. 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 


